
     The International Schools of Kenana 

  

 

 

         Dear parents, 

We would like to welcome you & we have the 

pleasure to invite you to join us on our primary (1) 

orientation on Wednesday 13/9/2023 at 9:30 am.  

* For the wellbeing of everyone who attends, we kindly ask you to 

adhere to the following guidelines:-   

• - It is strictly prohibited for students to attend the orientation day. 

• - Attendance is limited to one person: father, mother or nominated guardian. 

• - Adhering to the exact time noted above. 

                                                            We are looking forward to seeing you. 

Primary administration    

 

 

 

 

 


